
From: "Evelyn Heinrichs" <bobnevh@frontier.com>
To: "Jimmy MacLeod" <jimmy@rogueadvocates.org>
Cc: "Jim Just" <jim@goal1.org>; "Nena Lovinger" <hopsbran@aol.com>; "Mike Walker"
<hugo@jeffnet.org>
Subject: Fw: Request for Rogue Advocates Assistance...
Date: Monday, September 10, 2012 11:21 AM

September 10, 2012

Jim MacLeod, Executive Director
Rogue Advocates
Email: rogueadvocates@gmail.com

Dear Jim:

On September 3, 2012 the neighbors adjacent to the Whitaker property involved in the Rogue
Advocates v. Josephine County, LUBA No. 2011-037 remand hearing asked Josephine County to
consider our position that the Josephine Country Rural Land Development Code 33.130(D)
Remand Hearings (http://www.cojosephine.or.us/Files/complete_code_2005.pdf) illegally limits
participation in land use remand hearings and our standing to participate in the remand
proceedings for Rogue Advocates v. Josephine County (Attachment One).

We believe this issue as defined by Siporen v. City of Medford, 55 or LUBA 29 (2007), and its
clarification of ORS 197.763(7), could be valuable for the Oregon Citizen Involvement Advisory
(DLCD) to consider as we understand it is a statewide issue.

This is a request for Rogue Advocates to consider representing this issue and the Concerned
Ridgefield Neighborhood with the Oregon Citizen Involvement Advisory Committee and the
Oregon Department of Land Conservation and Development.

Thank you in advance for any assistance that you can provide.

Sincerely,

Evelyn Heinrichs, Representative
Concerned Ridgefield Neighborhood
Josephine County, Oregon
Email: bobnevh@frontier.com

Attachments:  Attachment One, September 3, 2012 Letter from Concerned Ridgefield 
Neighborhood to David Wechner, Planning Director, Josephine County Planning Department.

Email copies:  

Steve Rouse, President, Rogue Advocates, Email: srouse@apbb.net
Mike Walker, Director, Rogue Advocates and Goal One Coalition, Email: hugo@jeffnet.org
Jim Just, Executive Director, Goal One Coalition, Email: jim@goal1.org
Nena Lovinger, President, Goal One Coalition, Email: hopsbran@aol.com


